

Meeting Minutes - CAHC Committee

Location: Tafan Tanerdy

Date: 15/02/22

Time: 6pm

Attendance: Kate Williams, Kate Howell, Emily Stibbs, Charlotte Harris, Ella Bailey, Geraint Godfrey, Ffion Dart, Megan Henry, Lee Jones, Keria Griffiths, Bryan Geatrick

Apologies – Lee Richardson, Osian Evans

Agenda Item	Discussion
Actions	<p>Ongoing Actions:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• DBS to be sent out to captains –Lee to prioritise this and get Keira involved.• New posters for LC – Meg will put on website – Tuesday evenings and then contact details.• Look into getting license for 100 Club• Dugouts/Shelter –Charlotte to create YAs meeting. Cost to be split between charity and club.• Organise Defib training – to be looked at by Keira.• Club tops – will check at end of season, if we don't get these back then a charge will be put to everyone.• Post on FB to check in with this about chasing membership – Meg• Scarlet to create QR code for Lee to give to parents rather than try and get them to find it themselves.• Men to select someone from the team to be in charge of ticking off match fees. –Lee Jones has agreed to do this.• Kate H to look into other banks for credit card.• Help with school club links• First ladies kit box – broken in last match –Meg to find cheap kit bag and to come back for money.• Kate H to email captains with who hasn't paid membership. <p>New Actions:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• School club links – arrange to go into schools.• All teams playing at home on 4th March, Meg to arrange for 'Get the boys a lift'.• Bingo night, arrange for collection of raffle prizes and confirm venue.• Organise end of season, provisional date of 13th May 2023.• Former players vs 1st team – need to make rules and organise.• Kit bin – Kate.
Review of Actions from last meeting	Ongoing Actions:

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • DBS to be sent out to captains –Lee to prioritise this and get Keira involved. • Home games teas –Teams to go back after every game (regardless of other teams playing afterwards.) • New posters for LC – Just put on website – Tuesday evenings and then contact details. • Organise for Jim to undertake some umpire coaching / Q&A session – Jim to attend third team game and arrange for umpires to mentor. This will be put forward in umpires chat. • Look into getting license for 100 Club • Carmarthen Town Sports Award nominations – nothing back. • Dugouts/Shelter –Charlotte to create YAs meeting. Cost to be split between charity and club. • Organise Defib training – to be looked at by Keira. • Club tops – will check at end of season, if we don't get these back then a charge will be put to everyone. • Watch donation – to be put in raffle at bingo night. <p>Actions from last meeting:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Reunion – all done and went well • Wix – has now been set up and club to reimburse Brian. • Tour kit to be given out at bingo- have now agreed that this will be done on bus as normal. • Kate W to send affiliation list and cross ref with who has paid for membership - done • Post on FB to check in with this about chasing membership – Meg • Scarlet to create QR code for Lee to give to parents rather than try and get them to find it themselves. • Men to select someone from the team to be in charge of ticking off match fees. –Lee Jones has agreed to do this. • Kate H to look into other banks for credit card. • Help with school club links • First ladies kit box – broken in last match –Meg to find cheap kit bag and to come back for money.
Review membership	Kate H to email captains with who hasn't paid membership ASAP
School club links	<p>Agreed that club representatives to go into schools to promote hockey and the club. Club are looking to get more influx of young players as this will be the future of the club and compared to other clubs, our junior numbers is quite low.</p> <p>Club is looking to get Actif and Hockey Wales involved, but unsure if they will.</p>

	<p>Agreed that will try to arrange for coaches/players to attend schools when they begin again in September and before clubs open day in order to promote this and students can attend.</p> <p>Primary and secondary schools within Carmarthenshire. Representatives will be Meg, Dart, Charlotte and Bob. Will try for the week commencing 11th September.</p>
Social	<p>All teams playing at home on 4th March, Meg to arrange for 'Get the boys a lift'. Bob will be making cocktails and Dart has agreed to put together questions for a quiz. Quiz £1 per person, maximum of 4 to a team.</p> <p>Bingo 31st March ran by mums, open to everyone. Will need to arrange for collection of raffle prizes. Location still to be confirmed.</p> <p>13th May – End of season – everyone in to help.</p>
Coaching	<p>Separate coaches meeting was held to discuss future of coaching set up and how to try pathway between juniors and seniors. Thoughts centred around a mixed training where 1sts and 2nds both men and women. Lee will issue this to the other men and will give feedback on their thoughts.</p>
Date of next meeting	TBC
AOB	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 2 treasures next year – male and female • Mens whatsapp that has non-members – these need to be removed. • Start of season had many balls now only have 54 balls (excluding men's which is half a create). Maybe need to buy at the end of the season. Each ball that is used will need to be counted and all counted back in after each training/match. • Promoting non teamo – taking cash from juniors, match fees straight to the host for the tournaments. • Shin pads and gum shield – something will be put onto social media to advise that if shinpads are not worn, then the member will be unable to train/play. Promote hardship fund if unable to afford. • Kit bin – Kate will need to get this. • Reunion dinner – made £563.07, reconnected the former members of the club. Very positive night. • Former players vs 1st team – need to make rules and organise. Before summer league and after end of season. Provisional date of May 27th. • Summer league to start 6th June. Open to all.